
    
 
 
 
 
 
Dear PA Colleagues, 
 
The University of Bridgeport Physician Assistant Institute is authorized to award AAPA sponsored 
Category I CME to our PA preceptors. Please accept this as a token of our appreciation of your 
efforts in educating, guiding, and preparing our students for clinical practice. 
 
AAPA CME STATEMENT: University of Bridgeport has been authorized by the American Academy 
of PAs (AAPA) to award AAPA Category 1 CME credit to eligible PA preceptors. Approval is valid 
from 2/1/2025 to 2/1/2027. AAPA reference number: CME-208810. 
 
Each PA preceptor is eligible to earn 2 hours of Category 1 CME for every 40 hours spent 
precepting a student. The AAPA has removed the maximum allowable number of hours that can 
be claimed (previously there was a limit of 20 credits per year). At this time, Category I CME 
certificates may be awarded only to PA preceptors, as supported by the AAPA. 
 
Attached please find the Preceptor Evaluation and Reporting form. Please complete all sections 
and return to the University of Bridgeport Physician Assistant Institute no later than 12/31 for the 
calendar year you wish to to receive CME credit for hours precepted.  Preceptors are responsible 
for tracking hours and should only claim hours spent directly precepting students. 
 
Any questions or concerns regarding obtaining your CME certificate may be referred to: 
Christine Rowland, PA-C, MSPAS, CAQ-Psychiatry 
Assistant Coordinator of Didactic and Clinical Education 
ubpaclinicals@bridgeport.edu 
 
We thank you for your continued support of the University of Bridgeport PA program and your 
dedication to our students’ education. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Lea, PA-C 
Director of Clinical Education 
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